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Smith Holly

From: Chuck G <13.06@outlook.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 4:03 PM

To: rep.kenhelm@state.or.us; Rep.MarkJohnson@state.or.us; Rep Power; 

Rep.PhilBarnhart@state.or.us; Rep.CliffBentz@state.or.us; 

Rep.DeborahBoone@state.or.us; Rep Holvey; Rep Reschke; Rep Smith D; HEE Exhibits

Subject: House Bill 2706

House Bill 2706:  Against 
 

House Bill 2706 would cause yet another burden on farmers, ranchers, agriculture, and 

water users in general.  This bill amounts to yet another user fee and the enlargement 
of government on top of an over taxed and over regulated business environment in the 

State of Oregon. 
 

Further more, the immediate preservation of the public peace, health and safety is 
highly questionable.  The need for additional funding of an over-reaching government is 

not an emergency. 
I am against House Bill 2706. 

 
Thank you, 

 
Chuck Gasaway 

1607 Austin St. 
Klamath Falls, OR 97603 

 

 
 

Chuck 


